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From: Timothy Weaving

Sent: 14 April 2025 12:25

To: Planning

Subject: Objection to Planning Application 2025/0981/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra 

care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.  

Hello,  

 

My wife and I live at and have already received considerable disruption from similar 

extension works. 

 

Being situated right next to Hampstead Heath, the natural area should be preserved and plans such 

as these lead to a degradation of the location's character. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Tim 

 


